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Office of the President 600 Park Street Hays, KS 67601-4099 (913) 628-4231 

April 4, 1989 

Dear Staff Member: 

The Kansas State Legislature has just passed a bill which will 
provide funding for completion of the Sheridan Coliseum 
Project two years ahead of schedule. On April 11, 1989, at 
10:00 a.m. in the Memorial Union Ballroom on the Fort Hays 
State University campus, Governor Mike Hayden will sign the 
new bill. This legislation will conclude the State's funding 
of 6.4 million dollars for the project. 

At that time a special "celebration" will be held, and 
students, staff, faculty, alumni, and friends of the 
University are invited to attend this historic event. 

This is an exciting time for the University, and I hope you 
will share in this excitement by joining us for the Governor's 
press conference and a reception sponsored by the First 
National Bank of Hays. Please RSVP by calling (913) 628-5824, 
the Institutional Advancement Office. 

Sincerely yours-, 

Edward H. Hammond 
President 
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